
McGill university

MONTREAL

February 10, 1926,

ADDRESS REPLY TO 
DR. A. B. MACALLUM

Department of Biochemistry

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Enclosed are the memoranda 

which I said I would give you before 

you left for New York, where you may 

have an opportunity to interview Dr, 

Pritchett of the Carnegie Foundation 

on the subject dealt with in the 

memoranda.

I am,

Yours sincerely,

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal,
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